
                                                                                         

 

TO:  ALL 2020 OMAK STAMPEDE VENDORS  

FROM:  WEINSTEIN BEVERAGE-PEPSI COLA  

SUBJECT: PRODUCT ORDERING & COOLERS 

DATE:  January 1, 2020 

Weinstein Beverage-Pepsi Cola would like to welcome all vendors to the 2020 Omak Stampede. 
To eliminate any confusion regarding product ordering we have listed below the procedure that 
will be used to accommodate all your vending needs.  

We will deliver product to you only once per day. Between 9am and 10am each morning a 
representative of Weinstein Beverage-Pepsi Cola will visit the vendor booths and take orders 
for product. Many vendors choose to have us order for them and therefore need not be 
present. If you choose to do your own ordering you must post a list in a visible location or have 
someone present to place the order. After orders have been taken, we will deliver the product 
that same morning. 

If you run out of product, we will not be making a second delivery. However, you can make 
arrangements to have someone from your booth pick up product at the Omak Pepsi 
warehouse. We strongly encourage the vendors to let us order for you to avoid this 
predicament. It is extremely important to understand that bills are not settled until Sunday 
evening. Any full case (same flavor) / unused product may be returned to us at no charge to 
you.  

We will provide 1 door coolers or ice barrels to be used for Weinstein product only on a first 
come first serve basis.  Availability may be limited depending on the number of vendors at the 
event. 

Finally, remember that the Omak Stampede is an exclusive event and all non-alcoholic beverage 
product must be purchased directly from Weinstein Beverage-Pepsi Cola.  We wish you a 
successful and fun-filled weekend in Omak and look forward to working with you. 


